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RECALL OF SCOTT VANISH EVO BICYCLE HELMETS MODEL YEAR 2015
February 2015

Dear Partners

We are writing to inform you about a recall on SCOTT Vanish Evo bicycle helmets of model year 2015. 

In cooperation with the US Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), SCOTT USA Inc. is voluntarily recalling all Vanish Evo 
bicycle helmets of model year 2015. These bicycle helmets fail impact testing required under CPSC's Safety Standard for Bicycle 
Helmets. Riders wearing these helmets are not properly protected from falls, and could suffer severe head injuries.

This recall involves model year 2015 SCOTT Vanish Evo bicycle helmets. The helmets have the brand name “SCOTT” and the model 
name “Vanish Evo” on the inside of the helmet. They were sold in black/grey and white/grey. The following serial number ranges are 
included in the recall: 2014-06/009359 to 2014-09/027210.

The serial number is printed on a white sticker inside the helmet.  

SCOTT Vanish Evo Helmet

Article 
Number

Helmet Model 
Name

Potentially Affected 
Serial Number Range  

(printed on label inside the bicycle helmet)

238473 Vanish Evo MY 15 

black/grey

2014-06/009359
to

2014-09/027210
 
Key:  
2014 = production year 2014; 06 = June

238473 Vanish Evo MY 15 

white/grey

CONSUMER NOTIFICATION
Poster: Attached to this letter is a poster to notify consumers 
about this voluntary recall. The poster requests costumers to 
a) immediately stop using the above listed helmet and 
b) bring the helmet to an official SCOTT dealer in order to have 
a full refund of the price paid. 

The CPSC requires that you display the poster for at least 120 
days from the date the recall is announced, in highly visible 
locations such as at customer information bulletin boards, 
checkout counters, cash registers, customer service desks 
and entrances. CPSC plans to announce the voluntary recall 
to consumers on or about February 16, 2015. In order to avoid 
confusion, it is important that announcement to the public 
is coordinated through the CPSC. Therefore, please begin to 
display these posters on the morning of February 16, 2015 and 
keep them up through June 20, 2015. 

Letter: If you have contact information for consumers who 
purchased an affected SCOTT Vanish Evo bicycle helmet, we 
ask that you send them the attached letter to notify them of the 
recall, or that you provide their contact information to SCOTT 
USA Inc. so that we can notify them directly.

To receive additional information about this voluntary recall, 
consumers can contact SCOTT’s customer service at 
(888) 607-8365 ext. 2012 or email us at recall@scott-sports.com

UNITS RETURNED TO YOUR STORE 
If a customer returns a helmet to your store, please check 
whether the serial number is affected by the voluntary recall. 
If so, please refund the helmet.

Please note that you must destroy the refunded helmet by 
cutting the left strap. Please confirm the refund of the helmet 
on this link www.customerportal.scott-sports.com by inserting 
the serial number into the data input field and send the letter 
and the cut left strap back to your national distributor. 

SCOTT will provide the refund to you. There is no charge to the 
consumer to participate in the recall.

UNITS IN YOUR INVENTORY
If you have any of the affected helmets in your inventory, you 
may not use or sell these helmets. As instructed above, you 
must cut the left strap and confirm the serial numbers on this 
link www.customerportal.scott-sports.com 

We apologize for this inconvenience and thank you for your assistance and cooperation.

If there is anything that SCOTT can do to ensure that this action meets with your expectations, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards

In cooperation with the US Consumer Product Safety Commission

SCOTT USA INC.
2733 E. PARLEYS WAY, SUITE #204
SALT LAKE CITY
UT 84109
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
RECALL@SCOTT-SPORTS.COM


